
Pentrepoeth Primary School

‘’creating a Caring, Respectful, 

Open Environment 

where Success and 

Opportunity flourish’

Thursday 19th December 2024



Dear Parent and Carer,

School closes today for the Christmas holiday period and opens for pupils on Tuesday January 7th . Monday January 6th is an INSET day.

It was so lovely to see you at the many Christmas concerts. I was so proud of our pupils – an extra shout out to Year 1 and 2 who 
continued regardless of electricity – true professionals!  We will be writing to you in the new year asking if you would like to donate 
any Christmas concert outfits that you may have so that we can re use and recycle for parents for Christmas 2025.

My thanks for your continued support throughout the year. From all at Pentrepoeth have a very happy holiday period. Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Kind regards,

Dean Taylor

Headteacher 
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INSET Days – School is closed for children:
• Monday 2nd September 2024
• Friday 20th December 2024
• Monday 6th January 2025
• Thursday 20th February 2025
• Friday 21st February 2025
• Monday 21st July 2025
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Well done to Mrs 
Gooding’s class this week 
with 100% attendance.


